
From: Katherine Wells <KatherineWells@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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Subject: Charitable Raffles Legislation- Constitutional Amendment and Implementing bill 

Attachments: Summary of Nonprofit Raffles for Charitable Purposes Bill.pdf

Katherine- I think this summary by SCANPO is a really good summary of what the bills do. If enacted by the
legislature, the implementing bill would not become effective until 30 days after the constitutional amendment was 
ratified, so the earliest raffles would be legal would be 2015. That is still better than what we have now, which is 
incredibly uneven enforcement and total unawareness that all raffles, even for charitable purposes, are now illegal.

E. Katherine Wells
Staff Attorney, S.C. Senate Judiciary Committee
katherinewells@scsenate.gov
803-212-6621
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